
 

         Sydney 3 marzec 2025r. 

 

                   Dear Family and Loved Ones of the Late Krzysztof Łańcucki, 

 

We received the news of Krzysztof’s passing with great sadness. On behalf of the 

Federation of Polish Organizations in New South Wales, we extend our deepest 

condolences. 

His dedication, passion, and commitment to the Polish community will forever remain 

in our memory. He was an inspiring individual whose actions left a lasting impact on the 

hearts of those who had the privilege of knowing him. 

May the cherished memories of him bring you comfort in this difficult time. Our 

thoughts and sympathies are with the entire family. 

With deepest condolences, 

          

    Adam Gajkowski 

       

            President of Federation  

        of Polish Organizations in NSW 

 

 

 

  

 


